
Welcome to Early Years Sparkly Spiders! 

Have a fabulous summer holiday, We are really looking forward to seeing you in September! 

Mrs. Bibby Mrs. Christie 

The one way system will remain in place 

following  feedback on the recent parent 

questionnaire saying it eases congestion.  

school run. 

 Flexible Drop off: 8.45- 9:00am—Early Years Yard 

 Pick up: 3:15pm. 

We will be using the normal entrance and exit 
for drop offs and pick ups using a one way 
system (video on webiste) that is clearly 
marked with arrows.  

Please follow the path around the main 

school building and enter the garden area.  

To collect your child at the end of the day 

please wait in the same area. Nursery 

children leaving at l2.00 will be brought 

out to the side gate. 

There will be staff out to direct you on the first day ... 

The above information is subject to change if a local outbreak should occur. 

Your child can bring a book 

bag/school bag to school with 

them from September.  

 

Please send a water bottle in 

everyday.  

  

Fruit is provided daily for children in school. If you would 
rather you can send in a small, healthy snack for your 

child.  

Children can bring a lunchbox into school from Septem-
ber 

Children to come to school wearing PE 

kit (school shorts, t-shirt and jumper/

cardigan—with dark joggers/leggings only) every 

Thursday from Thursday 9th September. Children will 

stay in their kit for the full day. 

We will be using the New Early 

Years Foundation Stage 

curriculum from September 


